Farmington River Regional School District
RAAC Subcommittee

Farmington River Elementary School Library
Meeting #4

Thursday, December 7, 2023

5:30 PM

Minutes
The Meeting was called to order at 5:31 p.m.
Members Present: Jon Sylbert, Sue Brofman, Carol Lombardo, Steve Seddon, Carl Nett,

Frank Tolopko, Terry Gould
Guests: Denise Hardie, Tim Lee

1. The minutes from meeting #3 were reviewed and accepted.
Section IV
Paragraph A - Classification
For future reference, we should use Base Transportation costs on actual students we transport (not to
include students who choice out) instead of Foundation enrollment, which includes all students eligible
to go to school in the district.
Paragraph E — Apportionment
For apportionment, we should use Foundation Enroliment instead of pupil enrollment. We want to use
a 3-year rolling enrollment instead of annual enrollment. Carl said this should only change the adjusted

operating costs, not the entire budget.

Excess and Deficiency — Carl said he would run the numbers and show us at the next meeting what his
proposed changes would do.

2. We are still looking for another Sandisfield member for the RAAC to keep the representation balanced.

3. Future Agenda — Jon will send out the RDA with tracked changes to committee members. We will
continue to work through the RDA

4. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 11 at 5:30 in the library.

5. Meeting adjourned at 6:52 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Heidi Utenis
RAAC Secretary



